
July 16, 2019 

Dear Fabulous 5th Grader, 

 I’m so excited to welcome you into our 5th grade classroom community! My name is 

Molly Woodall and I’m overjoyed to be returning to Fulton for my second year. After 

graduating from ASU in 2003 (Go Devils!), I taught for eight years in 3rd and 4th grade. I had 

the pleasure of staying home for seven years and raising my two amazing boys, Porter (9) 

and Paxton (7). They’ll be in 2nd and 4th grade at Fulton this year and love having their mama 

close by. My husband, Matt, is a Chandler firefighter and was Fulton’s “Fire Pal” when the 

school first opened and he started up again last year. My boys love when he’s on campus 

teaching fire safety. It’s funny how life comes full circle sometimes!  

 A little about your new teacher….I was diagnosed with diabetes at the age of 10. I 

feel like having this disease has definitely made me stronger and I’m always up for any new 

challenge. I have never allowed my diabetes to define me. I love staying active and enjoy 

playing and watching sports, especially baseball and football. I’m a huge Cubbies fan 

because I was born and raised in a suburb of Chicago. Our favorite get-away is Prescott 

and we often escape the heat and enjoy the relaxed cabin life. I’m all about soaking in all 

the blessings that life has to offer! 

 5th grade is going to be a dynamic year filled with lots of fun, friendships and learning! 

My hope is that you’re engaged every day and that I challenge you to strive for greatness in 

all you do. We are all world changers!!! I look forward to getting to know you and your 

parents! 

 If your parents have any questions at all or would like to volunteer in our classroom, I 

encourage them to call or email me. Meet the Teacher and Curriculum Night will be 

combined this year. It’ll be on Thursday, July 18th. I hope to see you and your parents there. 

I’m counting down the days until the start of our year together! 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Molly Woodall 

woodall.molly@cusd80.com 

Room B11 

Meet the Teacher and Curriculum Night Info 

5:00-6:00 PM  K-6 Meet the Teacher in the classroom 

6:00 PM    Meet the Teacher ends for K-6 

6:00-6:30 PM   Curriculum Session I for 4th, 5th, and 6th grade 

6:30-7:00 PM  Curriculum Session II for 4th, 5th, and 6th grade 

 



5th Grade Suggested Classroom Supplies  

  

 10 plastic two pocket folders (5 colors-2 of each color)  

 4 Composition notebooks  

 2 Colored Pens  

 2 Black pens  

 Markers and colored pencils  

 2 Highlighters  

 College ruled paper  

 Ticonderoga Pencils  

 Small pencil case  

 Glue Sticks  

 Scissors  

 Dry erase markers 

 Empty paper towel and toilet paper rolls (to be used in a STEM project)   

  

Classroom Donations:  

 Pencil top erasers  

 Ticonderoga Pencils  

 Glue sticks  

 Hand sanitizer  

 Kleenex (We needs a lot of these!) 

 Ziploc bags (sandwich and gallon size)  

 College ruled paper  

 Small index cards  

 Black sharpies  

 Colored pens  

 Extra markers 

 Scotch tape refill rolls  

 Highlighters  

 Dry erase markers  
 

 

 

 

*** Feel free to bring your supplies to “Meet the Teacher Night” to put in your desk. ***  

Welcome to 5th grade! It’s going to be an incredible year!!! 

 


